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Exhibit A to Special Permit Application 
 

For 14 Hollis Street, Newton, MA (“Property”) 
(SBL: 720060021) 

 
 
Special Permit Relief Requested: 
 

 
Petitioner further requests relief from Sections 7.3 and 7.4 of City of Newton Zoning Ordinances as 
the City Council may deem appropriate and necessary. 
 
Explanatory Remarks / Project Description: 
 
The Project received Special Permit No. 368-20, which was recorded with the Middlesex South 
Registry of Deeds in Book 76302, Page 209 (copy enclosed herewith).  After the Special Permit was 
granted it was discovered that the FAR calculations were not done precisely with respect to an atria 
space in the first floor of the proposed house and the garage.  Based on Inspectional Services 
Department’s interpretation of FAR calculations such areas should have been included in the FAR 
calculations.  The house and garage designs are substantially the same as approved by the City Council 
except for two minor changes that the Planning Department approved, which were: a) deck off the 
family room has been increased from 8' deep to 12' deep; and b) the patio/terrace and its retaining wall 
has been reduced in height from approx. 42" to 18" above existing rear yard.  The requested relief is 
simply to reflect the correct FAR calculation.   
 
 


